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Comments: To purposely destroy acres and acres of forest in the manner described is wholly outdated. To use a

plan proposed dating from 2005 is in my opinion  an act of negligence. No one should be able to do something as

rash as this, on such a grand scale, without a review system taking into account current knowledge.  The

proposed  plan is very vague in many areas and before anything of this magnitude begins, explicit planning

should be in place. Mass quantities of lumber being milled from this project will never be a good reason for

deforestation. 

The forest is its own ecosystem whose economy should not be destroyed.

Thank you

Desiree MacKinnon


